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Hello,
 
I write in support of the proposed standards change. I have been a public defender for the past three
years and am completely burnt out due to my current caseload. Without a change to the caseload
standards soon I am not sure how much longer I can sustain working in public defense.
 
Sydney Miyahara
Deputy Public Defender
Whatcom County Public Defender
215 N Commercial St, Bellingham, WA 98225
(360) 778-5640 phone | (360) 778-5641 fax
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